
 

Coaches, 

Congratulations on advancing in the NMAA playoffs, and having the opportunity to play here at Isotopes 

Park.  We hope that the experience you and your players have here are positive, and create memories 

that will last a lifetime.   

I, along with my crew, take an incredible amount of pride in our field.  Along with that, we ask for the 

respect of you and your team.  We have a limited amount of guidelines to follow, and we need your help 

in adhering to those. The last thing I want to do is chase players around, trying to get them to follow the 

rules.  I understand that your players may have a lot on their minds the day of a playoff game, so please 

do your best to stay on top of/eliminate any possible issue.   If you have any questions at any time, feel 

free to ask me, and I will do my best to help clear anything up.   

The guidelines are as follows -  

No cleats prior to the start of the game  

Players are to warm up in the outfield, 10-20 feet inside of the foul lines  

Bullpens will remain covered when not in use – please have players cover them when done, if possible 

No practice swings/warming up/hitting infield from the sidelines and island behind home plate area 

No bags/drinks/etc on the grass at any time 

My final request is to please do your best to have your fellow coaches and players stay off grass edges 

on the warning track/walk ups/baselines/infield cut outs, whenever possible.  We are constantly 

working to keep those transitions perfect, and seeing a coach camped out on a grass edge for no reason 

inevitably leads to me muttering and shaking my head.   

Congratulations, and best of luck to you and your team.  It is our pleasure to host NMAA playoff games, 

and we hope all of your players look back on their games at Isotopes Park fondly. 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Clint Belau - Head Groundskeeper 

 


